Roads re-open in south Caddo

Friday, November 16, 2018

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office has announced the following road re-openings in south Caddo:
Barron Road at Linwood

Southern Loop at Linwood

The following roads are still closed due to high water:

Linwood from Tyre Road to Southern Loop

Linwood from Barron Road south into Desoto Parish

Keithville-Kingston at the Desoto Parish line




